
 A big THANK YOU to everyone who donated  their time and/or items 
for our Fall Carnival. It was a huge success for RPS!  
 Our Halloween Party is this Friday, October 26. Please read over the 
information on the back of this newsletter regarding this special day. 
 Please remember to send in $10 to cover our Halloween & Valentine 
Parties if you haven’t already! 
 Homework Club will be starting up soon, keep an eye out for more info! 
This will be a great time for students to read, practice sight words, receive 
extra math help, etc. All students are welcome. This takes place in the library 
every Thursday morning. Students can come any time between 7:15am and 
8:00am. Certified Teachers will be available to help students during this time. 

  

Important Dates 
October 22-  Report Cards come home 
October 26- Report Cards must be signed and 
returned 
October 26-  Halloween Party & Parade  
October 29-November 2- Red Ribbon Week 
November 7- 1st grade Field Trip to PAC for 
Three Billy-Goats Gruff  
November 12- Picture Retakes 
 

Class Wish List 
Extra Snacks 

Spelling Words 
cat, tab, ask, bag, crab 

Bonus Word: apple 

Reading- We will be focusing 
on retelling stories using key 
details as we read Halloween 
stories. We will learn short /a/ 
words this week, and will 
continue learning about nouns. 
 
Writing- We will continue 
learning different types of  
Bold Beginnings to help our 
readers get “hooked” and 
want to read our stories. 
 
Math- We will continue 
Chapter 3- Addition Strategies. 
 
Science- We will be learning 
about spiders. 
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